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Friday, May 9, 2025 
 
 
READING AND MATH:   This  week we learned the  sound for 
digraph wh and our new words are who, what, when, where 
and why. There will be no more new words or letter sounds.  The 
next couple weeks will be review and end of year assessments. In 
Math this week we began our unit on subtraction. Next week we 
will continue to learn about  subtraction. Please continue to help 
your child practice any sounds, words or numbers that they have 
trouble with as well as writing their first and last names correctly 
and complete sentences.  
 
*IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE A CHAPERONE ON DARE/FIELD, 
PLEASE LET ME KNOW BY EMAIL OR A NOTE BY MAY 19.  
WE ARE ONLY TO HAVE 4 CHAPERONES PER CLASS, SO IF I 
HAVE MORE THAN 4, I WILL HAVE TO DRAW NAMES.          
 
Upcoming dates: 
May 21-9am Kindergarten End of Year Assembly-Please join 
us if you can 
May 26-Holiday, no school 
May 27-RCES Field Day-Early Release 
May 28-RCES-Dare Day/ Panther Fest-Early Release 
May 29-Last day of school- Early Release 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 


